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	MAHOPAC TEACHERS ASSOCIATION BENEFIT FUND

PO Box # 656 Baldwin Place, New York 10505



www.MTABenefitFund.org


To:  MTABF Member

From:  Mahopac Teachers Association Benefit Fund Trustees
RE:  LIFE INSURANCE
Dear MTABF Member:

The purpose of this letter is to inform you of your Life Insurance and Accidental Death Benefit* through The Principal Financial Group as a member of The Mahopac Teachers Association Benefit Fund.  The Teachers Association, on your behalf, pays for this benefit through District contributions.

Currently, teachers have $100,000 worth of life insurance, while the UPSEU members have $65,000 worth of coverage.  Administration and managerial confidential are not insured for life insurance through the Benefit Fund.

In order to access further information on your Life and AD&D Benefit we invite you to access your benefit plan description on-line at http://www.principal.com.  You will need to obtain a PIN number by following the directions on the web page.  Principal provides additional resources through this website for all members to enjoy.  Please log on as soon as possible in order to get the most out of your benefits.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your building Trustee.








Sincerely,








Benefit Fund Trustees

*Accidental Death & Dismemberment is not applicable for retired employees.







